
Please,

NO DONATIONS
...until we reopen!

In light of the evolving COVID-19 pandemic, Goodwill Industries 
of Ventura and Santa Barbara Counties has decided to 

temporarily close all retails stores and donation centers.

We encourage you to visit us once we reopen - as shoppers and 
donors are crucial in helping fund our employment programs for 

individuals with barriers to employment.

Stay informed by following us on 
Facebook and Instagram @goodwillvsb. 

We’re Temporarily 

CLOSED
Sorry, 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support!


